Decomber 8, 2020

LII"IIFDR

wor Af0ioN (T8 Shutte Meathers

| Safety Barriers on Shuttle Buses |

Sisters and Brothers,

Unifor considers the safety and well-being of all our CTS
members to be our top priority. Safety Barriers on Shuttle buses
is one of several tools that can help prevent and minimize
violence against our CTS members/operators.

During the December Community Shuttle Sign Up at PTC, HTC
and STC, Unifor Executives are asking for your participation in a
Health and Safety survey.

The purpose of the survey is to gather member feedback on the
current barriers we have on our coaches. The survey and the
data gathered will be used in further discussions with manage-
ment regarding the future of barriers on all shuttle buses.

The survey will be online from December 141 to 271, 2020,

The survey is password protected to ensure only Community
Shuttle members are completing the survey, The password will be
provided during the week of sign-up starting December 14, 2020,

https: [ fwosew  surveymonkey.com/r/ QPVEFTW

If you hawe any guestions, please contact Heather McGown,
Dudley Green, Linda Hudson, Nelson McCabe or Ray Beattie,

In Solidarity,
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